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7 May 2020 
 
 
Department of Planning, Industry and Environment 
Att: Genevieve Lucas  
Team Leader  
Resource Assessments  
Via email: Gen.Lucas@planning.nsw.gov.au 
 
 
Dear Gen, 
 
 
Replacement of Western Region Community Consultative Committee (CCC) Chair 

As previously advised, Howard Fisher AM resigned as Chair of the Western Region CCC on 17 
February 2020.  Centennial is therefore seeking a replacement for this position. 
 
The Western Region CCC Chair covers the following projects:  
 

• Angus Place (MP 06_0021) 

• Springvale (SSD_5594) 

• Springvale Coal Services (SSD_5579) 

• Lidsdale Siding (MP 08_0223) 

 
Following consultation with the Department, Centennial has spoken to Abigail Goldberg.   
Centennial considers Abigail to be a suitable replacement for this position and confirms there are 
no known conflicts of interest.   

Please feel free to contact me via phone (02 4935 8979) or via email 
(james.marshall@centennialcoal.com.au). 

 

Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
James Marshall 
Group Manager Stakeholder Engagement 

 
 


